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21st November 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Superhero Day – Friday 25th November 2022 
 
To celebrate the end of our Superhero topic we would like to invite the children to come to school 
dressed as a Superhero on Friday 25th November!  
 
The day will involve lots of challenges and training to gain the skills needed to become a Superhero, 
including an obstacle course, a laser quest and more.  Having completed our training, we will be 
working together to save Mumble the Penguin.   
 
If your child has a caped superhero costume, we would love them to wear it – however please do not 
go and purchase costumes especially for this.  If you do not have a costume, your child could wear their 
own clothes e.g. a long-sleeved t-shirt with leggings/trousers and a homemade cape.  If you feel you 
may have difficulties providing a costume for your child, please contact me via Class Dojo. 
 
We will be outside a lot during the day so the children will need to wear appropriate footwear with 
their superhero costume and should bring a cardigan or jumper too, and a waterproof coat.   
 
Thank you for your support.  If you have any questions please do come and speak to me at the end of 
the school day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss Stanton 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 

 

 

 


